
Colchester Class 

 

Colchester have had a 

busy few weeks. We have 

really enjoyed our class 

story Billy and the Beast. 

We made wanted posters 

that we displayed them 

around the school, in the 

hope that someone may have seen the Beast. We also 

created an email to warn Billy and Fatcat that they 

could be in danger! 

In maths we have been ordering and comparing numbers, recognising the greatest 

and smallest numbers and then ordering numbers to 100. 

The real highlights for us have been ‘Internet Safety 

Day’, ‘Science Boffin’ and ‘Sports Relief’. On ‘Sports 

Relief’ Day Jo led a ‘wake up – shake up’ and other 

classes joined us and then with Windsor we learnt 

how to play ‘Goal Ball’, led by Adam and Gillian. It 

was brilliant! 

Here are some photos of us enjoying all these 

different activities. 

 
 


